

GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO Office of the Commissioner of Insurance

February 14, 2023

CIRCULAR LETTER NUMBER: CC-2023-2009-AF

TO AL INSURERS THAT ARE AUTHORIZED TO WRITE HEALTH INSURANCE AND HEALTH SERVICES ORGANIZATIONS THAT WRITE HEALTH CARE INSURANCE IN PUERTO RICO

INFORMATION ON DIFFERENT ASPECTS OF THE HEALTH OF THE POPULATION OF PUERTO RICO FOR WOMEN OF A REPRODUCTIVE AGE, INFANTS, CHILDREN, AND ADOLESCENTS FISCAL YEAR JULY 1, 2021, TO JUNE 30, 2022

Dear Sirs and Madams:

The Mothers, Children, and Adolescents Division of the Department de Health is gathering statistical date from the entities that provide health insurance in Puerto Rico. This information is statistical data on women of a reproductive age, infants, children, and adolescents in Puerto Rico. The Department of Health has prepared the forms to be filled out for this purpose, which are included with this circular letter.

The information required in this letter shall be submitted on or before **April 3, 2023**, in Excel format by email to mmirabal@ocs.pr.gov. If you have any questions about the form, please contact Mrs. Leslianne Soto of the Mothers, Children, and Adolescents Division of the Department of Health at 787-765-2929 extension 4562.

Strict compliance with the provisions of this Circular Letter is hereby required.

Very truly yours,

SIGNED

Alexander S. Adams-Vega, Esq. Commissioner of Insurance

Enclosures

